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Primary Care Mental Health Linda Gask 2018-09-20 A
comprehensive guide to this emerging field, fully
updated to cover clinical, policy, and practical issues
with a user-centred approach.
Language and Emotion. Volume 2 Gesine Lenore Schiewer
2022-11-07 The handbook Language and Emotion is intended
to give a historical and systematic profile of the area.
It will aim to connect contemporary and historical
theories, approaches, and applications and to cover
eastern and western perspectives of language,
communication, and emotion. It will present all relevant
aspects of language and emotion and thus contribute
significantly to research in the field of linguistics
and semiotics of emotion.
Oxford Textbook of Primary Medical Care Roger Jones
(Prof.) 2005
Health planning reports subject index United States.
Health Resources Administration 1979
Mental Health, United States 1996
NHSQIC Annual Bibliography National Health Standards and
Quality Information Clearinghouse (U.S.) 1981
Handbook of Early Childhood Intervention Jack P.
Shonkoff 2000-05-22 Eighteen new chapters have been
added to the 2000 edition of this valuable Handbook,
which serves as a core text for students and experienced
professionals who are interested in the health and well
being of young children. It serves as a comprehensive
reference for graduate students, advanced trainees,
service providers, and policy makers in such diverse
fields as child care, early childhood education, child
health, and early intervention programs for children
with developmental disabilities and children in high
risk environments. This book will be of interest to a
broad range of disciplines including psychology, child
development, early childhood education, social work,
pediatrics, nursing, child psychiatry, physical and
occupational therapy, speech and language pathology, and
social policy. A scholarly overview of the underlying
knowledge base and practice of early childhood
intervention, it is unique in its balance between
breadth and depth and its integration of the multiple
dimensions of the field.
Quality of Care for Women Eve A. Kerr 2000 This report
is one of five volumes providing detailed information on
the QA Tools, RAND's comprehensive, clinically based
system for assessing quality of care for children and
adults. The QA Tools indicators encompass screening,
diagnosis, treatment, and follow-up in 46 clinical areas
and cover a variety of modes of providing care,
including history, physical examination, laboratory
study, medication, and other interventions and
contacts.Development of each indicator was based on the
ratings of a panel of experts in the relevant fields and
on a focused review of the scientific literature, which
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is clearly documented for each clinical condition. This
volume focuses on indicators for care of women. Each
chapter summarizes the results of the literature review
for a particular condition, provides RAND staff's
recommended indicators based on that review, and lists
the cited studies. In addition, this work details the
process by which the expert panelevaluated the
indicators and the final disposition of each indicator.
Clinical conditions covered in this volume are: Acne,
alcohol dependence, allergic rhinitis, asthma, breast
mass, cesarean delivery, cigarette use counseling,
depression, diabetes mellitus, family
planning/contraception, headache, hypertension, acute
low back pain, prenatal care, preterm laborcortisosteroids for fetal maturation, preventive care,
upper respiratoryinfections, urinary tract infection,
vaginitis and sexually transmitted diseases. Other RAND
Health titles on the QA Tools system focus on indicators
for general medicine, oncology and HIV, cardiopulmonary
conditions, and care of children and adolescents.
Mental Health Services and Sectors of Care Enola K.
Proctor 2020-03-24 Through Mental Health Services and
Sectors of Care, physicians, researchers, and educators
will find suggestions and guidelines for planning and
implementing interagency projects that involve child
welfare and juvenile justice agencies to improve the
lives of children on the margins of our society. From
this book, you will discover how the child welfare
system functions as the gateway to the receipt of mental
health services for many children. With Mental Health
Services and Sectors of Care, you will gain insight into
the possible reasons behind gender influenced behaviors
and get ideas on how you can keep them from occurring in
your classroom or clinical setting. From Mental Health
Services and Sectors of Care, you will discover how you
can benefit from the experiences of seasoned
professionals to make you a more successful social
worker. This intelligent book provides you with valuable
insights into how you can help meet the challenges of
mental health services delivery, including: examining
the trend that many youths entering emergency shelter
care facilities have had extensive involvement with
other service systems exploring the fact that the
majority of children and youths in foster care have been
identified as needing mental health services
understanding how treatment options for physicians
treating depression in their patients are shaped by the
gender of both the physician and the patient integrating
responsiveness into the public children’s service system
to address each child’s individual mental health needs
Comprehensive and thorough, this important guide will
help you understand the essential roles that medical and
social services play in the care of those with mental
disorders. Mental Health Services and Sectors of Care
gives you the information you need to help you give
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patients adequate and effective care.
Integrated Care Lori E. Raney, M.D. 2017 Real-life
examples provided by clinical staff who made the
transition to collaborative care are woven into the
text, providing insight into the goals of improving
outcomes, patient satisfaction, and cost containment.
Primary Care Institute of Medicine 1996-10-05 Ask for a
definition of primary care, and you are likely to hear
as many answers as there are health care professionals
in your survey. Primary Care fills this gap with a
detailed definition already adopted by professional
organizations and praised at recent conferences. This
volume makes recommendations for improving primary care,
building its organization, financing, infrastructure,
and knowledge baseâ€"as well as developing a way of
thinking and acting for primary care clinicians. Are
there enough primary care doctors? Are they merely
gatekeepers? Is the traditional relationship between
patient and doctor outmoded? The committee draws
conclusions about these and other controversies in a
comprehensive and up-to-date discussion that covers: The
scope of primary care. Its philosophical underpinnings.
Its value to the patient and the community. Its impact
on cost, access, and quality. This volume discusses the
needs of special populations, the role of the capitation
method of payment, and more. Recommendations are offered
for achieving a more multidisciplinary education for
primary care clinicians. Research priorities are
identified. Primary Care provides a forward-thinking
view of primary care as it should be practiced in the
new integrated health care delivery systemsâ€"important
to health care clinicians and those who train and employ
them, policymakers at all levels, health care managers,
payers, and interested individuals.
Priorities in health statistics 1984
Behavioral Integrative Care William T. O'Donohue
2005-07-05 While many books have weighed the
ideological, economic, and political ramifications of an
integrated system of health care delivery, the present
volume is among the first to cut through to the
pragmatic level, providing empirically informed clinical
recommendations tested "in the trenches" of integrated
care, with the aim of developing a more cost-efficient
and effective health care model. Behavioral Integrative
Care is an essential tool for the growing ranks of
mental health clinicians, physicians, primary care
administrators, and educators who are preparing for
imminent changes in health care delivery."--Jacket.
The Prevention of Mental Illness in Primary Care Tony
Kendrick 1996-05-30 With increasing international
emphasis on care in the community and pressure on
resources, the prevention of mental illness within
primary care is becoming an important consideration. Up
to a third of patients presenting to primary care
services are suffering from psychological problems and
the large majority are dealt with by the primary health
care team. Within this volume, experts from a wide range
of mental health care disciplines discuss issues ranging
from primary prevention with identification of risk
through to early identification of problem symptoms and
the effective management of long-term mental illness.
With full reference to the current state of research,
emphasis has been given to practical measures that can
be readily utilised in the primary care setting. This
handbook will serve as an invaluable resource for all
those with interests in the protection and conservation
of mental health. This book was highly commended in the
Primary Care category of the British Medical Association
Book Award.
Compendium of HHS Evaluations and Relevant Other Studies
HHS Policy Information Center (U.S.) 1990
Health Planning Reports: Subject index. 4 v United
States. Health Resources Administration 1978
Handbook of Primary Care Psychology Leonard J. Haas
2004-08-19 This handbook is designed to provide
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authoritative information to the psychologist working in
primary-care settings and to those seeking to learn
about clinical issues in such settings. Scholarly and at
the same time practical, this volume offers both the
clinician and the researcher a wide-ranging look at the
contexts in which psychological services become of
paramount importance to the health of the patient. The
handbook will cover the prevalent psychological
conditions in the primary-care setting--depression,
anxiety, somatization, eating disorders, and alcoholism;
illnesses in which psychological disorders play a major
role, such as heart disease, diabetes, cancer, pain
management, headache, asthma, low back pain, sleep
disorders, among others; and issues of concern to
psychologists treating children (ADHD, disciplinary
problems, etc.), treating women (abuse, infertility,
menopause, sexual dysfunction), treating men
(workaholism, alcoholism, sexual dysfunction), and
treating the older patient (death and dying, cognitive
impairment, late life depression). Other important
topics include psychological side effects of common
medications, resistance to treatment, spiritual concerns
in the treatment of patients, cultural differences in
healing, suicide, AIDS, prevention of disease, and many
others. Leonard Haas is a noted authority in the area of
primary-care psychology and has recruited expert
contributors for the 41 chapters and two appendices that
make up this definitive handbook for a growing and
important subspecialty in clinical psychology. The work
may also be used in graduate courses in health
psychology.
21st Century Global Mental Health Eliot Sorel 2013 21st
Century Global Mental Health is a textbook for graduate
public health students, educators, and practitioners in
low-, middle- and high-income countries (LAMIC, HIC).
This volume addresses populations global mental health,
progress made to date and challenges remaining, in
context, along with public health and primary care;
focuses on the incre
MEDICAL AND HEALTH SCIENCES - Volume VI Osmo Otto Paivio
Hanninen; Mustafa Atalay; B.P. Mansourian; A. Wojtezak;
S.M. Mahfouz; Harry Majewski; Elaine Elisabetsky; Nina
L. Etkin; Ralph Kirby; T.G. Downing and M.I. El Gohary
2010-10-12 Medical and Health Sciences is a component of
Encyclopedia of Biological, Physiological and Health
Sciences in the global Encyclopedia of Life Support
Systems (EOLSS), which is an integrated compendium of
twenty one Encyclopedias. These volume set contains
several chapters, each of size 5000-30000 words, with
perspectives, applications and extensive illustrations.
It carries state-of-the-art knowledge in the fields of
Medical and Health Sciences and is aimed, by virtue of
the several applications, at the following five major
target audiences: University and College Students,
Educators, Professional Practitioners, Research
Personnel and Policy Analysts, Managers, and Decision
Makers and NGOs.
Behavioral Consultation and Primary Care Patricia J.
Robinson 2015-10-20 “In this 2nd edition, Robinson and
Reiter give us an updated blueprint for full integration
of behavioral health and primary care in practice. They
review the compelling rationale, but their real
contribution is telling us exactly HOW to think about it
and how to do it. This latest book is a must for anyone
interested in population health and the nuts and bolts
of full integration through using the Primary Care
Behavioral Health Consultation model.” Susan H McDaniel
Ph.D., 2016 President, American Psychological
Association Professor, University of Rochester Medical
Center The best-selling guide to integrating behavioral
health services into primary care is now updated,
expanded and better than ever! Integration is exploding
in growth, and it is moving inexorably toward the model
outlined here. To keep pace, this revised text is a must
for primary care clinicians and administrators. It is
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also essential reading for graduate classes in a variety
of disciplines, including social work, psychology, and
medicine. This updated edition includes: · A refined
presentation of the Primary Care Behavioral Health
(PCBH) model · The latest terms, trends and innovations
in primary care · Comprehensive strategies and resource
lists for hiring and training new Behavioral Health
Consultants (BHC) · Step-by-step guidance for
implementing the PCBH model · A plethora of evolved
practice tools, including new Core Competency Tools for
BHCs and primary care providers · Sample interventions
for behaviorally influenced problems · The use of “Third
Wave” behavior therapies in primary care · Detailed
program evaluation instructions and tools · The latest
on financing integrated care · An entire chapter on
understanding and addressing the prescription drug abuse
epidemic · Experienced guidance on ethical issues in the
PCBH model · Improved patient education handouts With
all of the changes in health care, the potential for the
Primary Care Behavioral Health (PCBH) model to improve
primary care—and the health of the population—is greater
than ever. This book should be the first read for anyone
interested in realizing the potential of integration.
Primary Care Institute of Medicine 1996-09-05 Ask for a
definition of primary care, and you are likely to hear
as many answers as there are health care professionals
in your survey. Primary Care fills this gap with a
detailed definition already adopted by professional
organizations and praised at recent conferences. This
volume makes recommendations for improving primary care,
building its organization, financing, infrastructure,
and knowledge base--as well as developing a way of
thinking and acting for primary care clinicians. Are
there enough primary care doctors? Are they merely
gatekeepers? Is the traditional relationship between
patient and doctor outmoded? The committee draws
conclusions about these and other controversies in a
comprehensive and up-to-date discussion that covers The
scope of primary care. Its philosophical underpinnings.
Its value to the patient and the community. Its impact
on cost, access, and quality. This volume discusses the
needs of special populations, the role of the capitation
method of payment, and more. Recommendations are offered
for achieving a more multidisciplinary education for
primary care clinicians. Research priorities are
identified. Primary Care provides a forward-thinking
view of primary care as it should be practiced in the
new integrated health care delivery systems--important
to health care clinicians and those who train and employ
them, policymakers at all levels, health care managers,
payers, and interested individuals.
Oxford Textbook of Primary Medical Care Roger Jones 2004
Person Centered Approach to Recovery in Medicine Luigi
Grassi 2018-12-07 This book offers a resource to aid in
implementing psychosocial screening, assessment, and
consequently integrating prevention, care and treatment
(i.e. pharmacological, psychosocial rehabilitation and
psychotherapeutic) in medicine. It is becoming
increasingly recognized that one method of combating
spiraling health care costs in developed nations is to
integrate psychiatric care into medicine including
primary care settings. This volume reviews the main
issues relative to the paradigm of a person-centered and
recovery-oriented approach that should imbue all medical
areas and specialties. It proposes integration methods
in screening and assessment, clinimetric approach,
dignity conserving care, cross-cultural and ethical
aspects, treatment and training as a basic and mandatory
need of a whole psychosomatic approach bridging the
several specialties in medicine. As such, the book
addresses a topic that all physicians, including primary
care and psychiatric professionals in a wide variety of
mental health settings are currently discussing,
planning and preoccupied with, namely the task of
integrating mental health into all the medical fields,
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including primary care, cardiology, psychiatry, oncology
and so on.
Medical Psychiatry: Theory And Practice (In 2 Volumes)
Garza-trevino Enrique S 1989-04-01 The goal of this book
is to provide a conceptual framework for understanding
the relationship between the ';psychological'; areas of
medicine and the more somatic aspects of health care in
our current social environment.
To Improve Health and Health Care Volume X Stephen L.
Isaacs 2007-07-13 Since 1972, the Robert Wood Johnson
Foundation has been the nation's largest philanthropy
devoted exclusively to health. To further its mission of
improving the health and health care of all Americans,
the Foundation strives to foster innovation, develop
ideas, disseminate information, and enable committed
people to devote their energies to improving the
nation's well-being. As part of the Foundation's efforts
to inform the public, To Improve Health and Health Care,
the tenth volume in the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation
Anthology series, provides an in-depth look into the
programs it funds. Written for policymakers and
practitioners, as well as interested members of the
public, the series offers valuable lessons for leaders
and educators developing plans for the coming years.
Collaborative Medicine Case Studies Rodger Kessler
2008-03-11 This timely and important work looks at the
collaborative health care model for the delivery of
mental health care in a primary care setting. This has
become the ideal model for the treatment of comorbid
medical and psychiatric or psychological disorders.
There is also an increased awareness that
pharmacological intervention, the most frequently
delivered intervention for psychological disorders, is
often of limited effectiveness without concurrent
specific psychological intervention. The book includes
more than two dozen case studies, co-written by clinical
psychologists and primary care physicians. It is
essential reading for any psychology practitioner in a
clinical setting, as well as for health care
administrators.
Preventive Medical Care in Psychiatry Robert M. McCarron
2015-04-01 Preventive Medical Care in Psychiatry: A
Practical Guide for Clinicians was written for
psychiatrists in training and in clinical practice, as
well as other health care providers who wish to learn an
evidence-based and user-friendly approach to prevent
commonly encountered, treatable, and potentially deadly
illnesses in their patients. The poor health and early
mortality of people with serious mental illnesses has
been well documented: People who have serious mental
illness have increased general medical comorbid
conditions, receive minimal preventive medical services,
and have a reduced life span of as much as thirty years
when compared to the general population. In addition,
there is now extensive data showing bidirectional
interactions between chronic medical illnesses and
mental disorders. Clearly, treating the whole person,
instead of the disorder in isolation, is critical to
improving outcomes and reducing suffering. The book's
logical structure makes it easy to use, with sections
devoted to general principles of preventive psychiatry,
cardiovascular and pulmonary disorders, endocrine and
metabolic disorders, infections disorders, and oncologic
disorders. In addition, the volume: Provides evidencebased approaches to care across the prevention spectrum,
from primary prevention (how to keep people healthy), to
secondary prevention (how to detect early signs of
common illnesses), through tertiary prevention (how to
prevent disability and adverse outcomes once patients
develop medical problems). Informs clinicians about how
to more effectively interface with general medical
practitioners, and instructs them in providing screening
for common medical problems, as well as ensuring that
preventive measures, such as vaccinations, are
performed. Covers, in a section addressing "special
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topics," child, adolescent, and geriatric populations,
as well as strategies for assessing and managing chronic
pain. Concludes with an appendix that features a health
questionnaire, Preventive Medicine in Psychiatry (PMAP),
for use in screening and follow-up, and a handy summary
of age based preventive medicine recommendations,
references to which clinicians will return repeatedly.
The Affordable Care Act has provided mental health
practitioners with new opportunities to develop
integrated models of care that better serve patients and
populations, furthering the existing trend of treating
the whole patient. Preventive Medical Care in
Psychiatry: A Practical Guide for Clinicians is a
critical resource which will prove indispensable to
clinicians dedicated to improving the quality of life
and longevity for patients who suffer from serious
mental illness. Twenty-five percent of royalties help
support Resident-Fellow Members (RFM) within the
California Psychiatric Association.
Primary Care Mental Health Linda Gask 2018-09-30 Around
ninety per cent of all patients with mental health
problems are managed solely in primary care, including
thirty-fifty per cent of all those with serious mental
illness. Primary care plays an increasingly essential
role in developing and delivering mental health
services, and in the wellbeing of communities. In this
book, internationally respected authors provide both a
conceptual background and practical advice for primary
care clinicians and specialist mental health
professionals liaising with primary care. Clinical,
policy and professional issues, such as working
effectively at the interface between services, are
addressed - with a key focus on patient and service user
experience. Following the highly successful first
edition, which was awarded first prize at the BMA
Medical Book Awards in the category of Primary Health
Care, this fully updated volume includes new chapters on
mental health and long-term physical conditions, prison
populations, improving access to care and public mental
health.
Preventing Mental Illness Great Britain. Department of
Health 1998-08-21 To establish prevention of mental
illness and promotion of mental health firmly in primary
care many practical issues need to be addressed. Drawing
on the extensive experience of outstanding,
international authors, this unique volume presents an
evaluation of action programs to date. It illustrates
the significance of primary care in mental health
promotion and the way in which it optimizes the
resources of the community to serve best the wide range
of mental health problems. No other volume covers the
topics prevention of mental health illness and promotion
of mental health in such detail, with descriptions of: *
Universal strategies * Application in primary care *
Guidelines for practice * Education of the primary care
team and the community * Early identification-case
findings and screening instruments * Specific areas for
attention This book addresses a medical area that is
experiencing rapid expansion and will, therefore, be of
value to all academics and practising health and social
care professionals in primary care.
Mental Health Services and Vulnerable Populations Linda
F. Wolf 1998-06 Articles on: assessing the need, use,
and develop. in mental health/substance abuse care; the
drug abuse treat. gap: trends in Medicare Pt. B mental
health utilization and expend.; provider specialty
choice among Medicare beneficiaries treat. for
psychiatric disorders; a resident-based reimburse.
system for intermed. care facilities for the mentally
retarded; expend. for mental health serv. in the Utah
Prepaid Mental Health Plan; cost shifting in a mental
health carve-out for the AFDC pop.; solutions for
adverse selection in behavioral health care; health
insur. coverage at midlife; and extending Medicaid to
child. through school-based HMO coverage.
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Mental Health, United States, 1996 Ronald W.
Manderscheid 1998-05-01 Provides summaries of
statistical information on topics that will be of
concern in health care. Chapters on managed care include
policy considerations, lessons learned from behavioral
managed care approaches, the status of managed
behavioral health care in America, & behavioral health
care in HMOs. Other chapters provide mental health
epidemiological data for adults & children, information
on mental health in Medicare & Medicaid programs, mental
health services in rural areas, & data on mental health
providers. Most chapters cover topics not included in
previous editions.
Behavioral Medicine and Integrated Care Melanie P.
Duckworth 2018-10-12 This evidence-to-practice volume
deftly analyzes the processes and skills of integrating
mental healthcare with primary care, using multiple
perspectives to address challenges that often derail
these joint efforts. Experts across integrative medicine
offer accessible blueprints for smoothly implementing
data-based behavioral interventions, from disease
management strategies to treatment of psychological
problems, into patient-centered, cost-effective
integrated care. Coverage highlights training and
technology issues, key healthcare constructs that often
get lost in translation, and other knowledge necessary
to create systems that are rooted in—and contribute to—a
robust evidence base. Contributors also provide step-bystep guidelines for integrating behavioral health care
delivery in treating cancer, dementia, and chronic pain.
Among the topics covered: The epidemiology of medical
diseases and associated behavioral risk factors.
Provider training: recognizing the relevance of
behavioral medicine and the importance of behavioral
health consultations and referrals. Screening for
behavioral health problems in adult primary care. Health
care transformation: the electronic health record.
Meeting the care needs of patients with multiple medical
conditions. Smoking cessation in the context of
integrated care. This depth of clinical guidance makes
Behavioral Medicine and Integrated Care an essential
reference for practitioners on all sides of the
equation, including health psychologists and other
professionals in health promotion, disease prevention,
psychotherapy and counseling, and primary care medicine.
NBS Monograph 1959
Primary Child and Adolescent Mental Health Quentin
Spender 2018-12-20 Rewritten with the new primary care
environment in mind, this greatly expanded and updated
edition of Child Mental Health in Primary Care extends
the structured approach of the first edition to
adoelscent mental health. As in the first edition,
Primary Child and Adolescent Mental Health covers each
problem in a uniform way, offering definitions,
assessment outlines, detailed management options and
indications for referral. Numerous case examples further
illuminate aspects of many conditions. Comprehensive and
practical, the forty-eight chapters of Primary Child and
Adolescent Mental Health cover the full range of
difficulties and disabilities affecting the mental
health of children and young people. The book is divided
into three volumes, and can either be read from cover to
cover or used as a resource to be consulted for guidance
on specific problems. This book is vital for all
healthcare professionals including general
practitioners, health visitors and other staff working
in primary care to assess, manage and refer children and
adolescents with mental health problems. School medical
officers, social workers and educational psychologists,
many of whom are in the front line of mental health
provision for children and young people, will also find
it extremely useful. Reviews of the first edition: 'This
very comprehensive and detailed book provides the tools
for primary care health professionals not only to assess
a child's needs but in many cases also to implement an
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initial package of care.' JUST FOR NURSES 'I have no
reservation in recommending the book to all people
working with children and families in any capacity. An
important training text for a variety of professions. A
very effective text to be used in daily practice for
quick reference.' CHILD AND ADOLESCENT MENTAL HEALTH
'This book is well produced and clearly written. A
useful book for anyone interested or involved with
children.' FAMILY PRACTICE 'I looked through the book
again and again but could not find anything missing.'
NURSING TIMES
Health Care Financing Review 1996
Child and Adolescent Behavioral Health Edilma L.
Yearwood 2021-03-23 Research has shown that a range of
adult psychiatric disorders and mental health problems
originate at an early age, yet the psychiatric symptoms
of an increasing number of children and adolescents are
going unrecognized and untreated—there are simply not
enough child psychiatric providers to meet this steadily
rising demand. It is vital that advanced practice
registered nurses (APRNs) and primary care practitioners
take active roles in assessing behavioral health
presentations and work collaboratively with families and
other healthcare professionals to ensure that all
children and adolescents receive appropriate treatment.
Child and Adolescent Behavioral Health helps APRNs
address the mental health needs of this vulnerable
population, providing practical guidance on assessment
guidelines, intervention and treatment strategies,
indications for consultation, collaboration, referral,
and more. Now in its second edition, this comprehensive
and timely resource has been fully updated to include
DSM-5 criteria and the latest guidance on assessing,
diagnosing, and treating the most common behavioral
health issues facing young people. New and expanded
chapters cover topics including eating disorders,
bullying and victimization, LGBTQ identity issues, and
conducting research with high-risk children and
adolescents. Edited and written by a team of
accomplished child psychiatric and primary care
practitioners, this authoritative volume: Provides
state-of-the-art knowledge about specific psychiatric
and behavioral health issues in multiple care settings
Reviews the clinical manifestation and etiology of
behavioral disorders, risk and management issues, and
implications for practice, research, and education
Offers approaches for interviewing children and
adolescents, and strategies for integrating physical and
psychiatric screening Discusses special topics such as
legal and ethical issues, cultural influences, the needs
of immigrant children, and child and adolescent mental
health policy Features a new companion website
containing clinical case studies to apply concepts from
the chapters Designed to specifically address the issues
faced by APRNs, Child and Adolescent Behavioral Health
is essential reading for nurse practitioners and
clinical nurse specialists, particularly those working
in family, pediatric, community health, psychiatric, and
mental health settings. *Second Place in the Child
Health Category, 2021 American Journal of Nursing Book
of the Year Awards*
Integrated Primary Care Alexander Blount 1998 Integrated
primary care, now instituted in many areas of the
country, is both the service that integrates medical and
mental health primary care and the practice of defining
the problem brought by a patient without using "medical"
or "mental" as inevitable distinctions. This volume
makes the case for this approach, shows how to implement
it, and describes some successful programs. It will be
attractive to medical managers, plan administrators,
physicians, and mental health providers.
Caring for Patients with Depression in Primary Care
David S. Kroll 2022-08-14 Depression is the leading
cause of disability in the United States, and the
traditional framework for managing depression within a
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psychiatry practice—i.e., a single psychiatrist treating
a single patient for up to an hour per week—comes up
painfully short at the level of serving the population
even if it can be highly effective for individuals. At
the same time, the non-systematic way in which most
patients identify the need to see a specialty provider
in behavioral health leaves many stranded, regardless of
how complex their needs are. Primary care is now often
considered the “de facto mental health system” in the
United States, and primary care providers have been
charged with the impossible task of making up for the
dearth of psychiatric specialty providers and somehow
correcting the many inequities in access to care that
remain. Primary care providers shouldn’t have to do this
alone. Help can come in many forms, of course, and some
primary care practices are lucky enough to have a
consulting psychiatrist on-site, available to answer any
questions that come up and see patients directly when
they need an expert opinion. This is exactly what David
S Kroll, MD, an Associate Vice Chair in the Department
of Psychiatry at Brigham and Women’s Hospital in Boston
and an Assistant Professor at Harvard Medical School,
does for a primary care practice that serves more than
17,000 patients with a wide range of medical, social,
and psychiatric problems. But most primary care
practices don’t have this resource. This book replicates
the expertise of a consulting psychiatrist in a concise
volume that primary care providers can pull off their
shelves whenever they have a question about managing
depression. It ensures that no one has to do this on
their own. Managing Depression in Primary Care contains
fourteen chapters that anticipate the questions,
problems, and practical challenges that are most likely
to come up when managing depression in primary care. It
covers the basic skills that are needed for treating
depression when it occurs in a vacuum, but it also
provides practical guidance on treating depression in
the real world—where it will inevitably be complicated
by other factors. It also covers important associated
topics including suicide, substance use, and disability.
Health Planning Reports Personal Author Index United
States. Bureau of Health Planning 1981 Lists citations
to the National Health Planning Information Center's
collection of health planning literature, government
reports, and studies from May 1975 to January 1980.
Demography: Analysis and Synthesis, Four Volume Set
2005-12-20 This four-volume collection of over 140
original chapters covers virtually everything of
interest to demographers, sociologists, and others. Over
100 authors present population subjects in ways that
provoke thinking and lead to the creation of new
perspectives, not just facts and equations to be
memorized. The articles follow a theory-methodsapplications approach and so offer a kind of "one-stop
shop" that is well suited for students and professors
who need non-technical summaries, such as political
scientists, public affairs specialists, and others.
Unlike shorter handbooks, Demography: Analysis and
Synthesis offers a long overdue, thorough treatment of
the field. Choosing the analytical method that fits the
data and the situation requires insights that the
authors and editors of Demography: Analysis and
Synthesis have explored and developed. This extended
examination of demographic tools not only seeks to
explain the analytical tools themselves, but also the
relationships between general population dynamics and
their natural, economic, social, political, and cultural
environments. Limiting themselves to human populations
only, the authors and editors cover subjects that range
from the core building blocks of population change-fertility, mortality, and migration--to the consequences
of demographic changes in the biological and health
fields, population theories and doctrines, observation
systems, and the teaching of demography. The
international perspectives brought to these subjects is
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vital for those who want an unbiased, rounded overview
of these complex, multifaceted subjects. Topics to be
covered: * Population Dynamics and the Relationship
Between Population Growth and Structure * The
Determinants of Fertility * The Determinants of
Mortality * The Determinants of Migration * Historical
and Geographical Determinants of Population * The
Effects of Population on Health, Economics, Culture, and

mental-health-and-primary-medical-care-volume-x-publication-no-105-june-1980

the Environment * Population Policies * Data Collection
Methods and Teaching about Population Studies * All
chapters share a common format * Each chapter features
several cross-references to other chapters * Tables,
charts, and other non-text features are widespread *
Each chapter contains at least 30 bibliographic
citations
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